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Talbot County Free Library to host St. Michaels Branch Expansion Community Input 

Session in May 

  
(EASTON, April 24, 2023) — The Talbot County Free Library wants the community’s input 

for the St. Michaels Branch renovation on Thursday, May 4 at 6:00 p.m. 

  

It will take place in the St. Michaels Branch with wine and refreshments.  The new design will 

preserve the park-like setting in which the St. Michaels Library Branch Manager Shauna Beulah 

said is something in demand by the public. 

 

"Comments from our community have been very positive.  They are excited about the proposed 

new spaces, the larger meeting room and quiet study rooms," said Beulah. 

  

The new library will feature an expanded teen and children's areas, a larger meeting room, the 

addition of two study rooms, and added space for new library materials. The project will also 

correct the deteriorating infrastructure and outdated mechanical and lighting systems. 

  

“Residents and visitors of St. Michaels and the Bay Hundred can look forward to a newly 

renovated and expanded 21st century library that will be an amazing place that focuses on 

exploration and innovation,” said Dana Newman, Talbot County Free Library Director. “Library 

staff and the architect team are eager to capture the community’s input in order to create spaces 

that really capture what patrons want and need from the St. Michaels Library.” 

  

The capital campaign for the St. Michaels expansion began in 2022. The year 2023 includes 

developing the design for the new library including holding several meetings with the public to 

capture their feedback in the next few months. 

  

In 2025, the grand opening for the newly renovated and expanded St. Michaels branch will take 

place, in time for TCFL’s 100th anniversary. Construction is expected to begin in 2024. 

  

The Friends of the Talbot County Free Library and the Talbot County Free Library Foundation 

are both currently raising funds for new library materials, furnishings, and technology upgrades 

for the expansion of the St. Michaels Branch. 

  

All library programs are free and open to the public. For more information on the St. Michaels 

branch expansion or to donate online, visit www.tcfl.org, or call (410) 745-5877. 

http://www.tcfl.org/


 

About Talbot County Free Library 
It is the mission of the Talbot County Free Library to enrich and renew the lives of the people it 

serves. There are two locations: The main library in Easton is located at 100 W. Dover St.; and 

the St. Michael branch is at 106 Fremont St. The Maryland Room in the Easton branch holds a 

voluminous collection of genealogical resources and historical documents. Services at both 

locations include the circulation of books, DVDs, and digital devices, as well as free Wi-Fi, 

public computers, exhibits, and programs for both children and adults. Many of the Talbot 

County Free Library’s programs are made possible by the generous support of the local 

community.  For more information, please visit www.tcfl.org. Be sure to like the library on 

Facebook and follow us on Instagram @Talbotcountyfreelibrary. 

 

http://www.tcfl.org/

